
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ April 29, 2025 
 
Dear St. John’s Lutheran Families, 
 

St. John’s Lutheran School is very excited to host the school carnival this year on 
Thursday, May 29, 2024.  There will be many different fun activities for the children such 
as bouncy houses, a balloon house, DJ, cotton candy, popcorn, snow cones, dunk tank 
and much more.  A hot dog truck will be provided.  Each child will be given one hot dog 
and a bottle of water.  If your child would like additional lunch that day, you may provide 
it.   

Each child in the school will be permitted to bring one adult.  There will be NO 
Siblings  allowed.  Parents should arrive at the school by 12:30 pm.  Parents need to 
enter through the school parking lot on Manor Road.  Parking is prohibited in the lot that 
day.   

 
Each grade will be assigned a color for that day to wear.  Your child’s teacher will 

inform you of that color for that class.  The cost of the Carnival is $15 cash per child. 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Thank you for all your support, 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  St. John’s Lutheran School 
 

 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Permission slip and money is due on Friday, May 9th, 2025. 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ Grade __________ 
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________________ 
 
 
____  I give my child permission to attend the event and have enclosed $15. 
 
____ I do not give permission for my child to attend the event. 
 
 
____  I will be attending the event with my child. 
 
____  I will not be attending the event with my child. 


